
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Greg Kellogg, Director of Transportation Services 

Date: 04/23/2024 

Re: 
 

Resolution Authorizing a Change in 2024 Budgeted Dispatcher/Driver Positions 

- LETS  

 

LETS is requesting a change in 2024 budgeted positions to remove two (2) part-time 29-hour 

Dispatcher/Driver positions and add one (1) full-time Dispatcher/Driver position. 

 

The two part-time positions were new additions authorized in the 2024 budget to ensure 

appropriate dispatch coverage in evenings and on weekends to keep pace with extended hours of 

operation and increased service levels during those times. 

 

The two part-time positions have now been posted for 4 months with very limited interest from 

qualified candidates. Converting the two part-time positions to one full-time position will not 

only make the position more appealing to qualified applicants but will also result in annual 

budget savings of $24,549. 

 

Thank you, and as always please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at 517-540-

7843. 

3950 W. Grand River Ave. 

Howell, MI 48855 

517-546-6600 

www.livgov.com/LETS 


